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Boomer Consulting, Inc. Announces
Details of Next Boomer Circle Summit
The Boomer Circle Summit will take place August 18-21, 2024 at the Loews Hotel in
Kansas City, Missouri.

Isaac M. O'Bannon •  Aug. 15, 2023

Boomer Consulting, Inc., a provider of peer communities, thought leadership and
unique consulting services for the accounting profession, has announced the next
evolution of the Boomer Circle Summit.

The Boomer Circle Summit will bring together members of all of Boomer
Consulting’s peer communities. These leaders from across the accounting profession
will have a unique opportunity to discuss top challenges and opportunities and help
create alignment across all areas of an accounting �rm: leadership, process, talent,
growth and technology.
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The summit will also feature some of the profession’s top experts and thought
leaders. During keynote sessions, workshops, breakouts and deep-dive content
blocks, their ideas will inspire attendees to continue navigating a rapidly changing
profession and return to their �rms having laid the foundation for stronger cross-
functional collaboration.

“Our annual Boomer Technology Circles Summit has always been an amazing event
and we’re continually �elding requests for joint meetings from members of other
communities,” said Jim Boomer, CEO of Boomer Consulting, Inc. “It makes sense to
evolve our Summit and make it that central meeting point for all Circle members to
come together and bene�t from one another.”

“The core of Boomer Consulting’s mission is to help our clients move forward and be
successful and future-ready,” added Sandra Wiley, President of Boomer Consulting,
Inc. “This evolution of the Summit will be the fuel that helps create the
transformation they’ve been working toward.”

The Boomer Circle Summit will take place August 18-21, 2024 at the Loews Hotel in
Kansas City, Missouri.

The Boomer Circle communities are still accepting new members. To learn more
about the communities, complete a Membership Application.
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